
From: Munson, Jeremy
To: Kotzalas, Margie
Cc: Naquin, Ty; Zimmerman, Jacob
Subject: UT Texas @ Austin Acceptance Review Recommendation
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2019 6:47:24 AM

In support of the LAR to SNM-180 (Docket 70-157) Supporting Shipping Preparations at the
University of Texas @ Austin (ML19116A057), I have performed an acceptance review. 
This email serves to document my recommendation that we accept the LAR for review in
lieu of a formal internal memorandum.  Ty and I have a site visit planned on 25Jun19.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else from me, and please
pass this information – if you are in agreement – to FFLB.
 
Respectfully,
 
Jeremy Munson
Nuclear Process Engineer, Nuclear Criticality Safety
NMSS/FCSE/LOB
(404)-997-4732
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